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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that The Town of Lakewood Village will hold a Public Hearing on 
Thursday July 13, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at Lakewood Village Town Hall, 100 Highridge Drive, 
Lakewood Village, Texas pursuant to LGC § 102.006(c).  The purpose of this meeting is to allow 
citizens an opportunity to be heard, either for or against any item of the proposed budget. 
 
Copies of the Town of Lakewood Village’s Fiscal Year 2023-2024 budget will be available for 
inspection by the public in the office of the Town Secretary, 100 Highridge Drive, beginning at 
11am on Friday June 28, 2023.  Following the public hearing the Town Council may adopt the 
budget with or without amendment by ordinance on one (1) reading.  The proposed Fiscal Year 
2023-2024 budget will be submitted for adoption at the regular Town Council meeting on 
Thursday, July 13, 2023. 
 
This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  Requests for 
accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please 
contact the Town Secretary’s office at 972-294-5555 for further information.  
 
 


